
 

DAIHATSU INFINEARTH MFG. CO.,LTD., 

 

September 11, 2025 

 

Notice of Corporate Website Maintenance 
 

We are pleased to announce that we will be performing system maintenance on our 

corporate website as detailed below. During the maintenance period, there will be times 

when the corporate website will be temporarily unavailable. 

 

1. Maintenance Schedule 

September 18, 2025, 8:00 PM to 10:00 PM 

Disclaimer: The schedule may vary slightly depending on the progress of the work. 

 

2. Website Scheduled for Maintenance 

Corporate Website All Pages (DAIHATSU INFINEARTH MFG. CO.,LTD.,) 

https://www.d-infi.com/ch/ 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and kindly ask for your understanding 

and cooperation. 

 

【Contact Information】  

Public Relations, Corporate Planning Department  

e-mail : soumu.info@d-infi.com 


